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$300 check
for glider

Touched by the article in the
Advance, “Too Few Rides, Too
Many Tears,” Mrs. Miriam J.
Petersen of Bay Terrace said
she sent a check for $300 to
attorney Guy Molinari of New
Dorp Plaza, for the purchase
of a mew glider at the
Willowbrook State School where
her daughter, Valerie; has been
since May 1962.

“Therefore,” Mrs. Petersen
said, “I am well aware not only
of a dedicated and wonderful
staff, but also of the many
inadequacies that Willowbrook
faces.”

Referring to the $300 check,
Mrs. Petersen said ‘‘this small
contribution was made possible
through my many friends and
fellow-workers at the Arthur
Kill Rehabilitation Center . . .”

Mrs Peterson concluded her
letter saying, “God bless you,
Mrs. Mileo and the Staten
Island Advance.” ?

What is your good news? Send
itfo:
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